
Spring Lake Ridge Development  - July 14 Update 

 

The Spring Lake Association wanted to provide an update: 

1. SLA has continued to talk with and meet with City Council/Planning Commission.  They have 

definitely received a lot of emails/phone call and are very aware of lake owners concerns. 

2. Reminder that the City Council Meeting is tomorrow at 7:00pm at City Hall.  Like the 

planning commission the development concept plan will be presented to the city council. 

3. The public does have the ability to comment during the opening Public Forum.  Each 

individual is capped at 5 minutes and the public forum is capped at 30 minutes.  SLA has 

received feedback from city council that those that do want to speak should not spend time 

discussing what they have already heard but focus more on studies, research, and 

facts.  Emotional pleas are not the best use of time. 

 

Once again SLA encourages people to attend the City Council meeting as turnout is definitely 

recognized by those making a decisions.  Following tomorrow’s meeting hopefully next steps will be 

identified. 

Spring Lake Association Board 

 


